
ST. MONTFORT SCHOOL, PATEL NAGAR, BHOPAL 

 

SMSCIR2024-25/23        Date: 25.01.2025

    

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from St. Montfort School, Bhopal. Wishing you all A Happy Republic Day. 

This is to bring to your notice that tomorrow i.e. on 26.01.2025, we will be celebrating the 

Republic Day in the School premises. Children will report as usual in the morning at 08:50 AM 

and flag hoisting will be done at 09:00 AM.  

Since we have already celebrated the cultural events of Republic Day on 25.01.2025, on 

26.01.2025, we will only be having the flag hoisting and National Anthem. 

Requesting all of you to send your ward to be part of the Republic Day Flag Hoisting followed 

by National Anthem. 

Please note, all the school buses will be running as usual in the morning, and students will be 

dispersed after the National Anthem.  

 

      

Bro. Monachan K.K. 

Principal 


